
11-17 Aarons Hill, Godalming 

Statement Of Reasons For Proposing To Make The Traffic Regulation Order 

Cala Homes have undertaken highway works comprising alterations to an existing 

access road serving 11, 13, 15 & 17 Aarons’ Hill, to facilitate construction of their 

proposed site access to a new residential development. 

The TRO is required to prohibit motor vehicles from entering the existing access 

road serving 11, 13, 15 & 17 (except for access to these properties). This will ensure 

vehicles associated with the new development only access the development via the 

dedicated new site access, and not via the existing access road serving 11, 13, 15 & 

17.   
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